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Voronezh, Russia - For World Interfaith Harmony Week, the local UPF chapter organized a visit to the 

synagogue in this southwestern Russian city. 

 

Thirty-two members of a local group of active citizens called "Happy People" participated. A 

representative of the Jewish community welcomed the visitors and gave a talk about the synagogue's 

activities. 

 

Such meetings provide an opportunity in an informal atmosphere for representatives of different religions 

to get to know each other better. 

 

 


